It is high time for preventive, naturopathic medicine to be paid for by insurance plans. Why wait for the worst possible medical
emergencies and situations to pay high price tags for extensive and invasive health care? Why is less expensive, less invasive,
preventative medical care not prioritized and encouraged? Please vote to encourage people to take care of themselves and have
naturopathic, preventative care covered or reimbursed by insurances companies.



